BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS

Cotuit Firve District

W ater Department

4300 FALMOUTH ROAD, P. O. BOX 451
COTUIT, MASS. 02635

03/26/2019

The special meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners was held at the
Water Department Office at 5:30 p.m. Chairman Tom Hoppensteadt,
Commissioner Don Campbell and Commissioner Mark Robinson were present, as
was Superintendent Chris Wiseman. Also present was Sean Bergman,
candidate for the Assistant Superintendent position.

The commissioners and candidate had an open dialogue discussion regarding
the position requirements and expectations, the candidates
qualifications, salary requirements and benefits package.

After the discussion was complete, Commissioner Campbell made a motion to
offer the Assistant Superintendent position to Sean Bergman, to begin on
Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at a starting rate of $36.06 per hour with an
available 10 sick days at the beginning of his employment to be used as
necessary and paid back through earned accumulated time. The motion was
unanamously passed.

Mr. Bergman was given a copy of the employee handbook and will be notified
how and when to contact the treasurer’s office to complete his new hire

paperwork.

The meeting adjourned at 6:03pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Tom Hoppensteadt, Chairman



